BAAB Meeting
January 11, 2008

Teter Hall

Attendance:
L. Allen, J. Bross, D. Couch, Emily DeRoberts, J. Frazier, J. Mahony, J. Moore, T. Price, E. Swinson, S. Weninger, C. Whitlock

Meeting:
After opening the meeting with scripture (Proverbs 3: 1-6) and prayer Jeff Moore turned the meeting over to Daryl Couch who explained to the board what the SACS process consist of and then walked them through the measures that the School of Business is putting in place to monitor their programs and courses. This was done by the means of handouts showing the breakdown of programs and then means of assessing.

Steve Weninger brought an update on the military report. This group is putting the finishing touches on a purpose to open classes on military bases. Staring with a test group at Ft. Jackson and offering discounts to not only military personnel but their spouses. The question was raised about SWU’s core values fitting on the bases. Several names were mentioned that may be good contacts for investigating further (Bradd Fipps and Bob Nash). In line with these classes Jeff mentioned that he is pushing forward with an acceptance of transfer credits. This would open the way for transfers from technical colleges with two year degrees to enroll in SWU bachelor programs.


Carla Whitlock asked the board about the next Alumni breakfast (location and date). It was decided that the next breakfast would be in Charleston in April and she will see about planning a tour of the Port of Charleston. The next Greenville event and breakfast could be either at ICAR or BMW with a tour. There is a great need to connect with and develop a network of business alumni.
Other

Business:
The BAAB has written a recommendation that will be presented to the provost for that recommends the addition of an administrative position to report to the Dean of the School of Business. The recommendation read:


[The BAAB observes that the planning and progress of the preparations for the SACS review is very thorough and professional. It is considered that the continued implementation of this planning will require added administrative and professional support to ensure continued effectiveness and quality.


The BAAB recommends that the administrative and professional support allocated to the School of Business be evaluated in comparison to the revenues and support now authorized for other SWU schools.]
